Thomas Miller <tmiller35@wi.rr.com> Sat, Feb 4, 2012 at 6:51 AM

To: mcoggs@milwaukee.gov, nkovac@milwaukee.gov
Cc: Ashley Christophersen <achristophersen@mueliercommunications.com>

To who this may concern,

I am in full support of the proposal for the Riverwest Housing Development , Trinitas Ventures., | am
a new business in the Riverwest area however have bsen In business in the East side , Downtown
areas for the past 19 years. | have always wanted 1o open a location in the Riverwest area where
many of my young staff members live and | feel that now is the time to commit {o this vilal area of our
cily.

This project sounds like the type of move our city should support.

Sincerely,

Tom Miller

Beauty Inc.
Cutling Group LLC

beautymilwaukee.com
cuttinggroupmilwaukee.com




